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Regina Huda School

40 Sheppard St. Regina, Saskatchewan, Canada S4R 3M6

Phone (306) 565-1988  Fax (306) 565-2187

www.huda.ca
 Gaining the Best of Canadian Culture While Preserving the Islamic Identity






April 5, 2016
Principal’s Message

Thank you to our parents who attended conferences on March 24th. We appreciate you taking time to learn about your child/children’s achievements.

We hope you and your children enjoyed the spring break. We now have three months to focus on learning and ensure your children are well prepared for moving to the next grade in the fall. 

We are excited that spring is here! Please ensure that your children are dressing appropriately for the weather.  
Our parent meeting will be held on Monday, April 18that 6:30 p.m. There will be no child care, so parents are asked attend without their children. We will be reviewing our student success assessment data for our school. We hope many of our parents can attend.
We are almost at the midpoint of Semester 2 for our high school students.
High School parents can expect midterm reports on April 11th and you are invited to attend parent/teacher conferences on April 13th.  I strongly urge you to attend your child’s conference and meet with his/her teachers.  


Mrs. Nistor, Principal
Annual Fundraising Dinner
Regina Huda School’s Fundraising Dinner will be held on Saturday, May 14th. Supper will be served at 6:00 p.m. The speaker will be Imam Zijad Delic, Author, Resident Scholar, and Imam at SNMC in Ottawa. Posters will be put up and information will be sent to families very soon.
Literacy Night
Date:

Wednesday, April 13

Time:

6:30-8:00 PM

For:

KG – Gr 8 students & parents

You and your family are invited to participate in a variety of activities while learning methods to help your child develop into a lifelong learner and reader. Play games, read together, and learn how to promote literacy at home!

Your children will write passages for the Regina Huda School time capsule and your family will have a chance to win great door prizes!

This event is planned for kindergarten to grade 8 students and parents only. All younger children are expected to stay in the gymnasium with high school volunteers. Please plan to arrive by 6:20 so that you are ready to begin at 6:30 sharp.

This is a wonderful opportunity for you and your family to have fun together while learning. We hope to see you there!
Student Leadership Council 

Even though March was a short month, the SLC managed to host two events. Firstly, on March 18, we hosted the shawarma sale at lunch. Many students enjoyed the shawarmas, leaving the lunch sale as a success. The following Monday, the 21st of March, the SLC hosted Cultural Dress Day. The school was adorned with different colours representing cultures from all around the world. Pictures of event can be found on Regina Huda School's Facebook page.  

In April, the SLC looks forward to a pizza lunch sale and a Crazy Hat and Shoe Day. Be on the lookout for more details for those events as we approach the dates. 

We hope to see as much participation in April's events as we did in March. Thank-you for your continuous support of the SLC. 

Parenting Corner


Age 3 to 6:
10 – 12 hours

Age 7 to 12: 
10 – 11 hours

Age 12 to 18:
8 – 9 hours

Students from the age of 4 and older should not need naps. Naps do not provide the deep sleep needed for students to perform well in school. If students are tired when they get home from school, rather than a nap, provide them with a snack and play time. Before or after dinner, students should then have a quiet space to complete their homework. Stick to the same bedtime and keep a consistent bed routine. Forming healthy and consistent sleeping habits when students are young will establish positive routines. Below are some websites if you are interested in reading about this topic:
www.webmd.com/parenting/guide/sleep-children 

http://www.babycenter.com/0_how-to-help-your-grade-schooler-establish-healthy-sleep-habi_67323.bc
http://my.clevelandclinic.org/health/diseases_conditions/hic_sleep_in_your_babys_first_year/hic_Healthy_Sleep_Habits_for_Children 
Huda Heroes – Honesty/Trustworthiness
The month of March recognized students who embody the Islamic virtue of Honesty: Being fair or just in character.
Congratulations to the following students for exemplifying the virtue.

Name




Grade

Aina Shaikh



10
Leena Khan



7

Adiba Tanaz



2

Abdullah Shafiq


9

Abrar Tarafder


7

Yahya Ali


Kdgn. p.m.

Sundus Zia



10

Wasequa Chowdhury


6

Hamza Ramandan


1

